
THE AZ CENTER FOR RURAL HEALTH WEBINAR SERIES
A webinar series focused on providing technical assistance to rural stakeholders to disseminate research 

findings, policy updates, best-practices and other rural health issues to statewide rural partners and 

stakeholders throughout the state.

Webinar: 
Thursday, February 21, 2019

12:00 pm Arizona Time 

2019 AZ Legislative Update 
Learning objectives:  
1.	 Be able to identify 3 bills currently being considered by the Arizona State legislature that would 

have a positive impact on public health.

2.	 Be able to identify 3 bills currently under consideration by the Arizona State Legislature that 
would have a detrimental impact on public health.

3.	 Be able to describe at least 2 ways in which webinar participants can undertake actions to 
influence bills under consideration at the Legislature. 

Will Humble, MPH, has served in the field of public health in Arizona for more than 30 years, working for the Arizona 
Department of Health Services for 25 years including 6 years as the Director, where he led the initiative to integrate 
acute care and public health principles into the Arizona’s behavioral health system. He served as the Division Director 
for Health Policy & Program Evaluation for the Center for Population Science & Discovery at the University of Arizona, 
and is currently the Executive Director of the Arizona Public Health Association. 

Heather Carter, EdD is an asst. professor of practice in the Mel and Enid Zuckerman College of Public Health and 
Associate Director of the AzCRH. She is the State Senator from Dist. 15 (North Phoenix, Scottsdale and Cave Creek) and 
is chair of Higher Education and Workforce Development committee, vice-chair of the Health and Human Services 
Committee and sits on the Senate Appropriations Committee.  

Leila Barraza is an Assistant Professor at Mel and Enid Zuckerman College of Public Health, University of Arizona. She 
also serves as a Consultant with the Network for Public Health Law – Western Region Office.  Her research interests 
include studying the impact of laws and regulations on population health, both nationally and globally.   

For more information contact Jennifer Peters: petersjs@email.arizona.edu • 520.626.2254

To register: http://www.telemedicine.arizona.edu

This webinar is made possible through funding provided by Health Resources and Services Administration, Office for the Advancement of Telehealth (G22RH24749). 
Arizona State Office of Rural Health is funded granted through a grant from US Department of Health and Human Services. Grant numberH95RH00102-25-00

 This information or content and conclusions are those of the author and should not be construed as the official position or policy of, nor should any 
endorsements be inferred by HRSA, DHHS or the U.S. Government.


